
PLEASE Vote NO on these two bills!  
 
Stop SJR22 and SB838 that would allow 16-year-olds to vote.  
 
Kids do not have the maturity to make the informed decisions and choices that voting entails. This would 
be a step down in our republic. Oregon is already considered a laughingstock by many people around this 
country, allowing this would be an insult to those of us who've sacrificed to live here. This law is total 
pandering. What makes you think that if 16-year-olds are even allowed to vote that they actually would 
vote. They do too many other things to think about any issues in an election. You just want to do this so 
that Donald Trump is not reelected in 2020. This is a waste of Oregonians tax dollars. I'd say shame on 
you but you people have no conscience to feel shame.  
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